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We are in the last month of the year and who better to pen the last monthly update for 2021 than our very own India Country Head 

Nivedita DasGupta. Read on to wrap up the year in a true orange Miracle Maker way.

Dear Heartbeat Contributor,

10 years just flew by! What a journey it has been not just for me but for the entire team across India and the US, our partners, and the 

children. Truly miraculous!! 

Beginning in 2011, armed with a wonderful method which later proved to be very successful, a bouquet of interventions, worked out 

purely for the benefit and development of the children and loads of determination, we embarked on a journey to set up the organization, 

identify and assess potential partners. Initial years were challenging but definitely promising. All through my career, I have believed that 

whatever can be done for the development of the children, more importantly for the orphan and the vulnerable children, is a drop in the 

ocean. Our focus was exactly this. Children are precious and we must make sure that they thrive. Miracle Foundation’s “Blue sky” 

thinking aptly explains how we have so far adhered to this!  

Today, Miracle Foundation India is a stable, professional, and progressive organization. From the time Caroline Boudreaux established 

The Miracle Foundation, the focus has been on the orphan and vulnerable children & the organization stays focused on it even today! 

Children are at the center of our work; will always be! This speaks volumes about the focused work by Miracle Foundation.

Two major factors are responsible for the success of the organization; one the structured and strategized approach of working and two, 

the professional & charged teams across India & this includes all the departments. Without their contribution, we would not have 

achieved anything. I am so proud of their work and their contribution!   

Miracle Foundation India will continue to achieve greater heights, support and empower more and more children. On behalf of the 

management and the staff of Miracle Foundation, I take this opportunity to thank our donors, well-wishers for your continuous support 

and believing in us. Leaving you a little time capsule to relive the year gone by with us.

Wishing you a very happy and prosperous 2022!

Best wishes,

Nivedita DasGupta

India Country Head

December 2021

For more information on how you can support these vulnerable children, write to us at Giving@MiracleFoundation.Org


